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Warm Your Palate 2014  

  
On February 27, 2014, on another challenging winter evening, 
the Infant Welfare Society of Evanston celebrated its third annual 
"Warm Your Palate."  Harsh weather did not deter more than 100 
guests from enjoying an evening of scrumptious food and 
camaraderie.  The event raised more than $32,000 in support of 
IWSE's high-quality early childhood education and family support 
programs. 
  
Seven chefs joined us this year at Now We're Cookin', our event 
home these past years.  A "Who's Who" of local chefs included 
Brian Huston, recently of The Publican, and soon to be chef at 
Boltwood; Nicole Pederson of FOUND Kitchen and Social House; 
David Perlick of Terra American Bistro; Eric Mansavage of 
Farmhouse Evanston; D'Andre Carter and Heather Bublick of 
Feast & Imbibe; Armando Gonzalez of Libertad and Marcos 
Ramos and Hilario Vilchis of La Macchina Cafe. An opulent sweet 
table was provided by pastry chef and local Evanston resident, 
Dia Walsh. Temperance Beer Company proffered tastings of their 
craft brews for our guests to enjoy as they sampled delicious 
food. 

  
(FOUND sous chefs prepare their delicious tastings.) 
  
One of the unique aspects of this evening was the chance for 
guests to talk with the talented chefs and learn their stories and 
inspirations for the food they create.  This year, especially, our 
chefs enjoyed a spirited camaraderie with their peers. They 
shared tips and experiences as new and seasoned restaurateurs 
in Evanston and Skokie, and made time to enjoy each other's 
dishes. 
  
A five-night stay at the Radisson Resort, Casino and Spa in 
Aruba was the live auction's top prize. A five-course Thai dinner 
for eight, a Girl's Night Out package for 25 at Pure Barre in 
Evanston and dinner for four at Oceanique completed the live 
auction offerings. 

https://sna.etapestry.com/prod/viewEmailAsPage.do?databaseId=TheInfantWelfareSocietyof&mailingId=28277767&personaRef=923.0.252726302&jobRef=459.0.464666671&memberId=1085144101&erRef=923.0.252726301&key=fb598cb494b6e98253995d80fab908d#LkqFIKda
https://sna.etapestry.com/prod/viewEmailAsPage.do?databaseId=TheInfantWelfareSocietyof&mailingId=28277767&personaRef=923.0.252726302&jobRef=459.0.464666671&memberId=1085144101&erRef=923.0.252726301&key=fb598cb494b6e98253995d80fab908d#i1SlS5Mk
https://sna.etapestry.com/prod/viewEmailAsPage.do?databaseId=TheInfantWelfareSocietyof&mailingId=28277767&personaRef=923.0.252726302&jobRef=459.0.464666671&memberId=1085144101&erRef=923.0.252726301&key=fb598cb494b6e98253995d80fab908d#JzVG9DwQ
https://sna.etapestry.com/prod/viewEmailAsPage.do?databaseId=TheInfantWelfareSocietyof&mailingId=28277767&personaRef=923.0.252726302&jobRef=459.0.464666671&memberId=1085144101&erRef=923.0.252726301&key=fb598cb494b6e98253995d80fab908d#g2vExSxn
https://sna.etapestry.com/prod/viewEmailAsPage.do?databaseId=TheInfantWelfareSocietyof&mailingId=28277767&personaRef=923.0.252726302&jobRef=459.0.464666671&memberId=1085144101&erRef=923.0.252726301&key=fb598cb494b6e98253995d80fab908d#MJugurO0
http://tracking.etapestry.com/t/28277767/1085144101/54598632/0/
http://tracking.etapestry.com/t/28277767/1085144101/54598633/0/
mailto:jenniferriskind@iwse.org


Did You Know?  

 

We're participating in the Evanston 
Rotary Club's 2014 Pizza Fest. A portion 
of the proceeds will benefit our programs 
for at-risk families in the community. This 
event will be held May 13 from 4:30 - 
8:30 pm at Giordano's Pizzeria in 
Evanston. Tickets for unlimited pizza and 
soda are $15 for adults and $10 for 
children. To purchase tickets, contact 
Mary Burke-Peterson @ 
maryburkepeterson@iwse.org.   
Eat pizza and support IWSE! 
 
  

 
  
 

We celebrate Week of the Young Child 
from April 6-12!  Find us on Facebook for 
updates on our activities and all the fun! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Infant-
Welfare-Society-of-
Evanston/122956364394735 

 
  

 
  
 

We are now registered with the Amazon 
Smiles program. Amazon will donate 
0.5% of your eligible purchases to IWSE 
through this program.  This is the same 
Amazon you have known and been 
shopping with in the past.  Learn more 
and start shopping at smile.amazon.com. 

 

 

  

  
Infant Welfare Society of Evanston would like to thank our 
sponsors, Leapfrog Online, First Bank and Trust, Cheryl Rohlfs 
and Associates, Peter and Carolyn Mattox, Ward Manufacturing, 
Temperance Beer Company, and Schaefer's Wines, Foods and 
Spirits for helping to underwrite the evening, as well as Joseph 
Leigh Designs for providing the decor. 
  

  
(Pat Close, Jack Close of First Bank and Trust, Cass Wolfe, IWSE's Executive 

Director, and Nell Funk, owner of Now We're Cookin', enjoy the food and 
conversation at Warm Your Palate) 
  

 

Donor Spotlight 
 
As we noted in our last newsletter, in November, 2013, a $50,000 
gift to seed an endowment was made by longtime friends of the 
Infant Welfare Society of Evanston.  Our benefactors have known 
of IWSE for many years through other charitable endeavors.  
Recently, we spoke with the donors to learn some of the reasons 
they chose to establish this endowment. 
  
After carefully researching our mission and programs, they 
selected IWSE as a sound investment for meeting the goals of 
their foundation.  Their mission focuses on educational programs 
as a means to advance the needs of children and youth.  They 
believe that “we must invest in early childhood education to 
ensure a viable and productive future for all children.  A sound 
start for even the youngest child offers an opportunity to thrive 
and grow beyond the limitations life may impose."  As 
philanthropists, they recognize the importance of a solid financial 
footprint to guarantee future stability and growth of an 
organization.  They understand annual public funding for early 
childhood education programs can be unpredictable, challenging 
this needed stability.  Their hope in establishing an endowment 
for IWSE is to generate interest income through careful fiscal 
management of this gift.  This will offer annual support for IWSE 
programs that will live well beyond the initial investment. 
  
IWSE has always responded to the changing needs of families 
with young children in our community, and we look to our new 
century with anticipation.  As the endowment grows, it will help 
ensure infants and toddlers in IWSE programs will continue to 
thrive.  As our donors noted, they will to gain needed cognitive, 
social-emotional, physical and language skills that are the 



foundation for future school and life success.  We are deeply 
grateful our donors chose to make our work part of their legacy. 
  
At our Centennial event last November, we challenged ourselves 
to match the seed gift by the end of our fiscal year in June 2014.  
Through the generosity of many in attendance, nearly $27,000 
was pledged that evening to support this ambitious goal.  If you 
are interested in learning more about how to support IWSE's 
endowment, please contact Jennifer Riskind at 847-491-9650. 
  
  

 

  

   

  

  

Our Donors 
  
IWSE would like to thank the generosity of the following donors, who made gifts between November 22, 2013 
and February 28, 2013 

  

Accuity Marcia Harms Dena J. Peterson 

Leah Adams Valerie Harvilik Adam Pfeifer 

Francine Allen John and Anne Heinz Nancy Phillips 

Allan Allweiss and Emily Corbett Henry Hilken Venus Brooke Phillips 

Erica L. Anderson and Bill Nortz Richard and Joyce Hirsch Senta Plunkett 

Paula Arnold Peter and Sue Hitch PPM America, Inc. 

James Ashenden Sherry Holland Helen B. Prine 

Bill and Valeria Bailey Kim and Kirk Hoopingarner Mrs. Robert G. Pugh 

Mark and Patty Barbato Mrs. Theodore L. Horne Jennifer and Jonathan Quinn 

Mrs. Henry N. Barkhausen Hospira  Employee Giving    
    Campaign 

Carolann Randall 

Charlie and Mary Baubonis Tim and Nancy Hoying Rebecca Crown Center 

Elizabeth Baumann Ann Hugh Rosie Rees and Gene Servillo 

Tracey Becker D. R. Hughes Ed and Sharyn Reiff 

Mrs. George Beemer Carolyn W. Hutson Renzo Dairy 

Herbert Berdan Anna Clara Ionta Mario and Debbie Retondo 

Steven Bialer and Sharon Feigon Elaine Ireland Clisson and Tricia Rexford 

D. Richard Black Jessica Isaac Marsha Richman and Richard Lanyon 

Irene Black James Jackson and Sally McFall Ron and Betsy Richman 

Sabrina Black Mr. and Mrs. William Jackson Selma Richman 

Thomas Blanchard Richard Kolsky and Anne  
    Jacobson 

Gladys Riskind 

Matthew Blum and Valerie Beck Susan Julian Jennifer Riskind 

Izabela Bluszcz Dr. Angela Kalb Debby Rogers 

Laura and Kent Born Dan and Suzanne Kanter Pat Rom and Glenn Paustian 

Lois T. Brogi Allan and Loretta Kaplan Helene N. Rosenblum and Brad Pechter 

Judson and Gabrielle Brooks Louise Keely Ian and Sheau-ming Ross 

Robin Brown Edward and Shelley Keller Wolfgang and Mary Beth Roth 

Therese Brown Abigail Kelly Andrew J. Rowe 

Mrs. Erich W. Bruhn Rich and Liz Kennedy Mr. and Mrs. Charles Morgan Royce 

Don Budzinski and Ron Sangthong Mrs. William T. Kernahan, Jr. John and Joan Rudnicki 

Kelly Buldrate Zeynep Kinaci Diana F. Ruffino 



Blair Burke Keith S. King Sally A. Rullman 

Sean and Kim Burke Lawrence and Denise Kohn Jean Saunders 

Meghan Busse and Florian  
    Zettlemeyer 

Louise Kolar Barbara Schechtman and Chris Thale 

John J. Cahill Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kuhn Gunda Schmidt 

Sue Camins Michael and Joan Lagassee Cindy Schulz 

Isabel Canete-Medina Helen M. Lane Sally Schwarzlose 

Nancy W. Carroll Michael Lanyon and Erin Smith Ralph and Nancy Segall 

Betty W. Celia Janice Larson Kara Sherman 

Lance and Laurie Chambers Chris Lauten Susan Shimmin 

David and Liz Chandler Rebecca & Elisabeth Lindsay- 
    Ryan 

William and Roberta Siegfriedt 

Howard and Katrina Chandler Ruth Lochner Martin & Gina Silverman 

Cheryl Rohlfs & Associates Ann Longawa George and Lynne Simon 

Jody Kretzmann and Ingrid  
    Christiansen 

Ned and Heidi Lott Dara L. Sippel 

Stephen and Jennifer Christy Janice Lucchesi Elizabeth Smiley and Henry Kohn 

Barbara Ciesemier Jonathan and Katherine  
    Lundeen 

Alan and Karen Smookler 

Mary G. Clay Sarah Lyke and Dan O'Bara Maggie Smythe 

John and Pat Close Jay Lytle Carolyn S. Snelling 

Sarah Conley Tammy Maganini David Snyder and Margaret Salamon 

Catherine Cooper Ann G. Mahurin Lisa Solar 

Michael and Jill  Corr Mammel Family Foundation Rob and Teresa Sommer 

Betty Corwin Margo Chapman Kendall Bill and Ingrid Stafford 

Jell Creative Jane B. Marich Pam Staples 

Harvey and Kathy Daniels Diane Markoff Jerry and Nancy Stermer 

Erik Derr Marsha Hawley and Peter Paul Steve and Francelene Worobec 

Caroline E. Devlin Dan and Susan Maslauski Mary Elizabeth Stratton 

John Diefenbach Peter & Carolyn Mattox Susan L. Klimaitis Foundation 

Anca Dobocan Nancy McDaniel Mark and Joanne Ter Molen 

Aimee Dobrowski Cara Gaziano and Stuart  
    McDermott 

The Allyn Foundation, Inc 

Jennifer Doherty Cynthia McGrath The First Presbyterian Church of  
    Wilmette 

Dr. Scholl Foundation Mary McLaughlin Marcia T. Thompson 

Lisa Dykstra McMaster-Carr Supply 
     Company 

Elizabeth B. Tisdahl 

Timothy and  Eliza Earle Sandra F. McPhee Father William Tkachuk 

Deborah and Scott Early Joy P. McRoberts Brett and Marina Tolpin 

Sandra Earthman Janes and Sarah Meegan Eva Townsend 

Joanne Edid and Donald Hey Terry and Ginny Meenan United Way Combined Federal  
    Campaign 

Evanston Community Foundation Jane Mentzinger Dororthy J. Vance 

Mark and Diane Falanga Scott and Jerilyn Merrill Keith and Molly Veneziano 

Elizabeth H. Ferguson Jodi Lee Mesirow Duane R. Vernon 

Andy and Jean Fies Jim Miller Robert and Debra Volpe 

Tom and Nancy Figel Michael D. Milligan Mary Wells Vournakis 



First Bank & Trust Molly Miner Lis Wackman 

Alice M. Fleming John Minor and Gail Nelson Sallie R. Wadsworth 

Tim Flood John C. and Ann Mommsen John and Dia Walsh 
Ward Manufacturing Company 

Marion E. Flynn Mary and Robert  Moran Susan Warner and Ann Ballard 

Ed and Marsha Fogle Marjorie Motch Betty Wassom 

Kevin and Anissa Forman Daniel and Lynn Murray Catherine Sardo Weidner 

David Foster and Melissa Wynne Ron and Meg Neggers Sue Westerhold 

Mary Galvin Lisa Nicolson Tom and Leslie Weyhrich 

Gary Neilson and Trudy Havens Kim Novi Sherry C. Wiese 

George M. Eisenberg Foundation for  
    Charities 

Oak Park Temple Barbara Williams 

Teresa L. Drews and Edwin Getz Martha O'Bryan Harriet Wilson 

Marin and Kate Gjaja Louise Odegaard Cass Wolfe 

Miguel and Molly Gonzalo Joseph D. O'Keefe, MD Scott and Missy Wolfe 

Robin Smith Greve Kemal and Buket Ozer Woman's Club of Evanston 

Erin Haggerty Joseph and Beth Paradi Nan Woodbury 

Catherine Hamrick Alice K. Parker Tami Yeager 

Arden Handler Nicole Pederson Helene Yektai 

Virginia Hansvick Ann Perce Simon and Tatiana Yohanan 

 

Mary Anne Perrine Jeanie Kendall Young 

  

Matt Zafirovski 
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